
 

January 7, 2016 
 
Erick Shambarger,  
200 E Wells St, Room 603 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
 
Grant Number: 20153795 
 
Dear Erick: 
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that the trustees of the Fund for Lake Michigan have approved a 
grant of $25,000 to the City of Milwaukee Office of Environmental Sustainability to support the 
North Avenue Corridor Restoration: GI Implementation Solution for Privately-Owned Parking Lots 
project.   
 
The Fund for Lake Michigan is a donor-advised fund of the Greater Milwaukee Foundation, Inc. You 
should receive your initial grant payment directly from the GMF once the attached grant contract is 
signed and returned to the Fund for Lake Michigan. Please send the contract electronically to 
vicki@fundforlakemichigan.org.   Note that the grant agreement includes payment dates, reporting 
requirements and other important information and conditions of the grant.  
 
We are excited about this project and are honored to support your organization. For all publications 
and correspondence, please refer to this as a grant from the Fund for Lake Michigan.  The Fund’s 
name and logo should appear in publications, electronic materials, and on signs for events or 
projects supported by the grant.  See your grant agreement and the attached guidelines for 
additional information on publicizing your grant, and please keep us posted on your outreach plans. 
We are happy to be of assistance as you consider ways to acknowledge the Fund and share news 
about your grant with others.  
 
Congratulations and best wishes. We look forward to hearing updates on your progress and hope 
that you will not hesitate to contact the Fund if we can further assist your efforts.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Vicki Elkin 
Executive Director 
 
cc: Kathryn Dunn, Greater Milwaukee Foundation
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